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I am extremely concerned about this bill & DO NOT support it! This will make the 

drug crisis in our city & state exponentially worse. You cannot throw money at a 

problem when humans are at a point of being unable to help themselves. This is an 

utter misuse of taxpayer dollars, shortsighted & wrong. You will only drive your 

taxpayers out!!! This is not a solution to homelessness, especially for the mentally 

challenged and the drug addicted!!!  


